Uocket Nos. 50-352
50-353

Pniladelphia Electric Compiny
ATTN: Mr. John S. Kemper

Vice Presicd 1t

Engineering and Research
2501 Market Street
Fhiladelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

Gentlemer. .

Subject: Combined Inspection Report Nos. 50-35°/81-10 and 50-353/81-08

This refers to your letter dated August 5, 1381, in response to our letter dated

July 15, 1981.

Thank you for informing us of the correcti.e and preventive actions documented

in your ietter. These actions will be examined during a ‘uture inspection of
your licensed program.

Your coop=ratfon with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

/S/R.R.KEMLe

R. R. Keimig, Chief \p s O e
Projects Branch #2, Uivision gf
Resident and Froject Tnspection
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V. S. Boyer, Senfor Vice President, Nuclear Power

Tro. . Conner, Jr., Esquice (w/cy of Licensee's Response)

Fugene J. Bradley, Esquire (w/cy of Licensee's NResponse)

Public Document Room (PDR) (w/cy of Licensee's Response)

Local Public Do~ume~t Reom (LPDR) (w/cy of Licensee's kesponse)
Nuclear Safety Infcraation Center (NSIC) (w/cy of Licensee's Response)
Co: monwealth of Pennsylvania (w/cy of Licensee's Response)

NRC Resident Insrector (w/cy of Licensee's Fesponse)*

bce:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences) (w/cy of Licensee's Response)
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